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On June 21, the West Valley Water District (WVWD) had the pleasure of hosting San Bernardino
County Supervisor Jesse Armendarez for a briefing and tour of the Oliver P. Roemer Water Filtration
Facility Expansion Project (Roemer). Thank you, Supervisor Armendarez, for your commitment to
water reliability and water resiliency in our region! 

WVWD is committed to investing in vital infrastructure, such as this project, to ensure high quality and
reliable water to over 100,000 customers. To learn more about the Oliver P. Roemer Water Filtration
Facility Expansion Project, visit: www.wvwd.org/roemer. 

County Supervisor Jesse Armendarez Visits Roemer

WVWD Announces Winners of Inaugural Scholarship Contest 
On June 6, the West Valley Water District (WVWD)
Board of Directors recognized Julianna Valencia of
Los Osos High School and Carlos De La Torre of
Rialto High School as the recipients of its inaugural
Scholarship Contest. 

WVWD is committed to providing resources to the
community it serves. To learn more about this year’s
scholarship contest and future scholarship
opportunities, please visit wvwd.org/scholarships or
contact the Public Affairs Department by emailing
social@wvwd.org or by calling 909-875-1804.

https://www.wvwd.org/scholarships
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West Valley Water District: A Community Partner
The West Valley Water District recognizes the
importance of engaging with the community it
serves and enjoys participating in community
events to provide education materials and
information. Last month, staff was pleased to
engage with the community at the City of
Rialto’s Men’s Health Fair, Rialto’s Juneteenth
Celebration, and Fontana’s Community Health
and Resource Fair.

To learn more about our partnership
opportunities visit: wvwd.org/sponsorships.

Investing in our Community to
Secure Water Reliability

West Valley Water District is proactively
maintaining your water distribution systems,
replacing aging infrastructure and increasing
capacity to meet demands. 

Through its Capitol Improvement Projects (CIP),
the district ensures the quality & reliability of the
water supply in a cost effective manner for our
customers. 

To learn more on how WVWD is investing in
infrastructure, visit www.wvwd.org/projects. 

July is Smart Irrigation Month!

West Valley Water District
(WVWD) encourages its
customers to celebrate
Smart Irrigation Month by
implementing efficient 
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irrigation practices and saving water outdoors. 

Customers can help conserve water by checking
their sprinklers for leaks and taking advantage of
WVWD rebates, such as “Smart Weather Based
Irrigation Controllers” that track current weather
conditions and will turn off or reduce irrigation if
precipitation is present or irrigation is not
needed. The rebate amount for a qualifying
smart timer is $100. 

Want to learn more about how you can apply for
your own smart irrigation controller or other  
water efficiency devices? 

Visit: www.wvwd.org/rebates.

*Disponible en Español, visite: www.wvwd/newsletter


